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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 
 

 

 

DATE:  April 25, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:  NW Spring St. one-day street closure for water services 
 
CONTACTS:  Matthew Hall, Newport Water Distribution 

541-574-5874 
 
City of Newport Water Distribution will be doing water service installations on NW Spring St. 
on Tuesday, April 25th. Spring St. will be closed between NW 9th St. and NW 10th St. for the 
day.  
 
Traffic will be re-routed per signage at the work site area. Please drive with caution and 
watch out for workers in the area. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
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